
Building Inspections - Re: Tent/Canopy Temp Event Stage Permit Application:  The Marketplace 
at Thompson's Point 

Dear Building Inspections, 

We have decided to revisit this venture and no longer wish to pursue a Tent/Canopy and Temporary 
Event Staging Permit at this time. Please void our application.

Thank you,

Jim Ahearne
------------------------------------
jim ahearne
Thompson���s Point, Portland, Maine
mobile ��� 207.671.2046

On Jun 4, 2015, at 1:44 PM, Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

We still have not received payment on this permit application.  Please provide payment ASAP so the 
permit can move forward.  If we do not hear from you soon, your application may be voided, and you 
will have to start the process over. We look forward to seeing this payment soon; thank you.  Another 
invoice has been attached to this e-mail. 

>>> Building Inspections 5/26/2015 10:18 AM >>>
Jim, we charged you incorrectly.  If you review the permit application, it states that there is a $30 charge for 
EACH event, tent, stage, etc.  Technically you will be doing 18 events (18 total Saturdays, not including 4th of 
July).  The attached updated invoice shows this change. We did receive a $30 check, so the attached shows the 
balance.  Once we receive the balance, the permit will start the review process.  

Payments can be made by mail, in person, or online at Pay your Invoice Please reference the Application ID 
number when submitting your payment. This number is found at the top of your invoice. Your 
total balance due is: $510  

>>> Building Inspections 5/26/2015 9:04 AM >>>
The Inspections Division has received your application, has done a preliminary completeness check of 
your documents and entered the application in our system. Payments can be made by mail, in person, 
or online at Pay your Invoice Please reference the Application ID number when submitting your 
payment. This number is found at the top of your invoice. Your total amount due is: $30  

From: Jim Ahearne <jim@thompsonspointmaine.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/4/2015 7:30 PM
Subject: Re: Tent/Canopy Temp Event Stage Permit Application:  The Marketplace at Thompson's 

Point
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This is not an approval of your permit. Work cannot commence until the permit is issued.
Once paid, you can review the status of your permit on line: 
http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status

NOTE:  This will not be issued until the previously requested corrected plot plan has been provided.

>>> Jim Ahearne <jim@thompsonspointmaine.com> 5/21/2015 7:15 AM >>>
Jim Ahearne

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, 
please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if 
requested.   ����
<1 Thompson's Pt rptInvoice.pdf>
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